
 

 

 
 
  
 
Individual school photos – Cypress Lower School 
                                                                                                   21st November 2022               
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
The school photographer will be returning on Wednesday 30th November.  Some 
Lower School sibling photographs were missed today due to an administrative error.  We 
are also hoping to photograph any children that we absent today (21st November). 
 
Please ensure that your child/children are wearing their full school uniform on this day.  If 
your child has PE or Forest School, please bring their PE kit or Forest School clothes in a 
named bag so that they can change. 
 
Details of how to order photographs will be sent home shortly after photos have been 
taken.  Any photos taken on this additional date will still be processed within the same 
time frames. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Mrs J Sorensen 
Head of Lower School  
 


